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NEXT GEN Leadership Forum

‘Planning for the Future of Financial Planning’: June – December 2023

Featuring Luminary Faculty of Planners and Educators; Yeske, Kahler, Jetton,
Levin, Moore, Stearns and Millar

Registration Form

Participant Name:

Email:

Firm Name, address:



Reason for enrolling in course:




Include a brief professional bio not to exceed 150 words. 




Payment

The fee for the program is $150 for planners whose firms are members of the Institute for the Fiduciary Standard and $350 for all others. Please remit payment to P. O Box 3201, McLean, Virginia 22301. If electronic payment is preferred, please request wiring instructions. 

* * *

Institute for the Fiduciary Standard

The Institute for the Fiduciary Standard formed in 2011 as a not-for-profit to provide research and education on fiduciary duties in investment advice and financial planning. The Institute’s Real Fiduciary™ Practices represent best practices. See www.thefiduciaryinstitute.org. 
For further information, contact: Knut Rostad at Knut@thefiduciaryinstitute.org   		         5.8.23
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